
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter

Friday 17th November 2017  

Willows 

We are continuing with our Great Fire of 

London topic, and Year 2’s will be writing 

their newspaper articles next week while 

Year 1 and Receptions will be creating 

captions to match pictures. 

Scripts for our nativity will be coming 

home, please help your child to learn their 

lines. We will also be sending home 

requests for costumes. Thank you 

 

We need shoe boxes please, or boxes of a 

similar size, as we are planning to build 

Tudor houses. 

Oaks 

This week we have been working on fractions and 

time in maths. Please discuss time with your 

children at home to aid their understanding.  

We have been working on direct and reported 

speech and newspaper reports. Hopefully, we will 

have written reports on Tutankhamun’s suspicious 

death by Friday! 

The Maths Whizz time has increased dramatically. 

Well done and thank you. The children have the 

opportunity to access Maths Whizz at playtimes 

and dinner times, so please remind them to do this 

if your internet access if not available. 

Parent Workshops 

A reminder that the second session of the 

Grammar, Phonics and Spelling for KS2 

parents/carers will be on Monday 16th October 

for an hour after school taking place at 

Ellingham Primary.  Please can you let the office 

know if you are able to attend.  

Mrs Urry-Morton will be holding a Maths 

workshop at Woodton primary School for all 

parents in KS1 and KS2 on Tuesday 17th 

October from 3.30.  Again, please let the 

office know if you can attend. Thank you  

 

 

 

 

 
 

All Welcome 
Solihull Approach. Don’t forget the next drop in 

with tea, coffee and biscuits will be on 

Wednesday 29th November at 2.15pm. If you 

have started the course, please pop along and 

share how you think it is going. Don’t worry if you 

haven’t started it yet, still pop along for a chat 

or if you have any questions, Mrs Querelle will be 

happy to help. 

Midday Supervisor Vacancy 

Vacancy for a Midday Supervisor. We have a vacancy 

for a midday supervisor at Woodton Primary School. 

You will need to have a calm, caring and friendly 

manner and enjoy working with children. Duties will 

include the supervision of pupils over the lunchtime 

period ensuring the safety and well-being of pupils in 

the dining room (includes some table-cleaning and 

moving duties, and chair stacking), playground duty 

engaging with children through play, and interaction 

with children, classroom supervision during wet play 

time, some minor first aid is involved. Please see our 

website for more information and an application 

form.  

http://www.ellinghamandwoodton.co.uk 

 

 

Willows Nativity 

Any artistic parents out there, we 

need you…we need some scenery 

made for our nativity, if you can 

help please speak to the office. 

 

http://www.ellinghamandwoodton.co.uk/


 
 

       

Photography 

Reminder – We have Tempest 

photographer in on Monday 20th 

November from 9am till 11. This is 

for individual and siblings photos. 

Please can you make sure and have 

the children in full smart uniform. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Football League 2nd Round 

Selected children have been sent 

home a letter for the 2nd round of the 

Football League Tournament on 

Tuesday 21st November. We need 

parents to provide transport, if you 

can offer transport please notify the 

school office.  

 

All are invited to 

Woodton Village Hall 

Christmas Fair 
Saturday 9th December 

2pm to 3.30pm 

Father Christmas will be visiting at 2.15pm 

Plus Cake Stall, Raffle, seasonal refreshments, 

Christmas crafts, Tombola and plenty more. 

 

All are invited to 

Woodton Village Hall 

Christmas Fair 
Saturday 9th December 

2pm to 3.30pm 

Father Christmas will be visiting at 2.15pm 

Plus Cake Stall, Raffle, seasonal refreshments, 

Christmas crafts, Tombola and plenty more. 

 

Woodton Primary School 

Christmas Fayre 
Friday 1st December 

3.15pm – 5pm 

Join in with the Christmas Magic…  

We will have Art and Craft activities, making 

reindeer food, face painting, tombola, Christmas 

games and our Christmas raffle. 

Don’t forget to visit Santa in his Grotto!! 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Friday 17th November – Children in Need, donate £1 and wear your non- uniform clothes 

backwards or inside out  

Monday 20th November – Tempest 9am - 11am, Individual and Sibling photos – Please be in full 

smart school uniform 

Tuesday 21st November – 2nd Half of the Football at Hobart High to take place after school – 

letters to follow shortly 

Thursday 23rd November – Reception & Year 6 Height and Weight – Letters for this went out 

some time ago, just saying that if you didn’t wish your child to take part you needed to return 

the slip.  If you have any queries please see the school office.  

Wednesday 29th November – Solihull Drop-in centre 

Thursday 30th November – Oaks Class trip to Norwich Cathedral  

Wednesday 13th December – Willows Nativity – times to follow 

Thursday 14th December – Christmas lunch forms be returned by the 20th November 

Monday 18th December – Carol Service at 2pm 

Tuesday 19th December – Last day of Term 

Thursday 4th January 2018 – Return to school 

 

     

 

 

 

 

Reminder - Friday the 17th November, we will raising money for Children In Need – We would 

love you all to wear any non-uniform clothing, but in a different way, inside out and back to 

front! 

Please can you bring in £1, the charity is happy to accept the old round pounds, if you have 

any lying around at home that you can’t get rid of.  As well as this we are asking for any 

change you might have lying around for us to fill our lovely Pudsey cut out with. All photos will 

be able to be seen on the website after the event.  Any queries please speak to the office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


